                                                                Minutes HPC 06/12/2017

Present:   Lyn Romine, Shelagh Fagan, Nancy Marshall, Larry Folk, Colby Hunter



Old business:
1.  June minutes approved unanimously.
2. HPC training attendees shared information from the training.  Training modules across a wide range of topics were shared, including signage, tourism, civil rights sites & revolving funds, among others.
3. Places In Peril application has been submitted.  Lyn shared details of the site & St. Pauls Methodist Church board.


New Business:

1.  Colby Hunter was introduced as the newest HPC member, replacing Susan Hitchcock.  Colby shared relevant experience in Dawsonville, supporting the HPC & Historic Preservation efforts there.
2. Lyn discussed potential COA for July at 200 N. Madison Avenue.  Changes to a rear addition were discussed.
3. July HPC meeting was discussed regarding Lyn’s plans to be in Florida.  
  

Next meeting July 10th
